Please join Superintendent Jacquelin Collins and all four school principals
for a system-wide Town Hall Meeting. Let your voice be heard as we discuss
parent-student academic concerns, system preferences, and a future
outlook for the continued success of our 'A' ranked schools.

Our administration is eager to listen to your concerns, and gather your
input as we continue to mold our system into a highly nurturing and
competitive campus of the future.



